ARS Staffing Policy
Adaptive Recreational Services, Inc. is a non-profit organization that seeks the enabling of individuals (participants of ARS) with disabilities in New Ulm and the surrounding communities.  The duty of ARS is to plan and coordinate events for such persons.  It is expected that all persons attending ARS activities outside of New Ulm have staff planned for such trips (Twins, Timberwolves, Zoo, Valleyfair, etc.)  
The sole role of the ARS coordinator and those others employed by ARS is to coordinate and attend events.  ARS personnel should not be expected to be personal staff for those in attendance.  If you have a consumer wanting to participate, it is the staff’s responsibility to find a contact person within your agency to take on the responsibility of your participant.  For activities taking place in New Ulm, ARS prefers a 1:4 ratio (1 staff for 4 consumers).  For activities outside of New Ulm, ARS requires a minimum allowed staff ratio of 1 staff to 4 consumers (1:4) and all must be from the same agency.
The exception to this policy is if a participant lives on their own and/or in a group home and has unlimited community alone time and documentation can be provided.  
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